
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on addition, subtraction and place 

value skills. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Isaac – for being super safe with the hot wax

Tyler – for fantastic finger numbers in Maths 

School Rules Award:

Annabella – for being a kind friend to Andes

Literacy

This week, we have all been reading 
the story ‘Christopher Pumpkin’ – a 

story about a not-so-scary 
Halloween pumpkin. 

Topic

This week we have been doing 
some Batik artwork, using hot wax. 
We have been very safe with the 

wax and the dye!  

Other News

As part of our Art learning next half 
term, we will be making our own ‘junk’ 

model instruments. Please can you send 
in any clean ‘junk’ for us to use for our 

artwork! Any left over ‘junk’ will be 
used for junk modelling club. 

The student that has been helping us in 
Ash class this half term, Miss Roche, 
will not be returning to Maple Ridge 
after the holidays. We have let the 

children know. 


